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"l applaud today's moving, honest and courageous statement by Andrew Watson, the Bishop of Guildford, by making public his experience of
abuse at the hands of John Smyth. The traumatic experience he and others went through is utterly appalling and punishment of this kind is
wrong. In meetings with survivors of abuse, | have listened to them, prayed for them and wept with them, and am deeply conscious of their

suffering. My continued prayers are with Andrew and all the victims of abuse."
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